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Community Placements.  
Thank you to the following employers for partnering with
LCI to provide employment for people who have completed
LCI's job training and placement program within the last 90
days:
 

Sanford Health and Rehabilitation
TJ Maxx of Southern Pines

Dollar General 
Tyson Mexican Original  

 

 

CARF Visit a Success.
 This week, LCI was surveyed by CARF International, who
evaluated how well we meet international standards for
quality. The results were great! Of course, there were
recommendations for improvement, but the feedback
from our surveyors was an overall "good job". LCI will

receive the final report in 6 - 8 weeks.

 

1915 bc Waiver Community Forum.
 Interested persons are invited to attend the educational

forums to learn about upcoming changes related to
Medicaid services that may affect you! 

 Click here to see the Public Forum announcement
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